VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey for information of all concerned, that
in continuation of earlier notification Vide No REG/Notify/2018-19/ 812 dated
27.03.2019 the competent authority has been pleased to decide as follows: -

Hostels of the University (except Patha Bhavana) shall remain open
during the summer vacation of 2019. Applications received upto 3 p.m. of
1st April 2019, followed by guardian’s consent (within one week) shall be
considered for this purpose after scrutiny by the Office of the Proctor.

The above issues with the consent of the competent authority.

Regis \%Ing]
Visya-Bharati

Memo No :- REG/Notify /156 / €49
Date :- 07.04.2019

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: -

Principals of all Bhavanas / All Directors

Heads of all Academic Departments

Finance Officer

Proctor

All Deputy Proctors

Dean of Students Welfare

C.S to Vice Chancellor

P.A. to Registrar

Senior Systems Analyst & (I/C) Computer Centre: - With a request to upload
this notification in the University Website
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